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Date: April 12, 2022, 9:49 am 
 
First Name: Curtis 
 
Last Name: Smith 
 
Group Affiliation, if applicable: 
 
Email or Phone Contact:  
 
Your ZIP Code: 99504 
 
Issue of Concern (Please provide map name if applicable): 
 
Public Comment: I would like to strongly advocate for the adoption of the Option 2 
senate pairing map, which has a much more natural pairing than Option 3B. There is 
no serious justifiable reason to split Eagle River by pairing District 22 with Girdwood 
and portions of South Anchorage. Such a pairing is in no way contiguous in the 
reasonable sense of the term since it requires many miles of driving through multiple 
other districts to travel from Eagle River to South Anchorage. It is significantly more 
logical to pair the two Eagle River districts. 
 
Frankly, I am embarrassed by our state. Over the years, I have read with disgust 
about all the gerrymandering in other states only to realize the same lack of integrity 
exists in Alaska. The last minute change in fall 2021 that paired Eagle River with 
South Muldoon was clearly an example of gerrymandering, and the Alaska Supreme 
Court agreed. Please avoid making the same mistake again. Adopt the Option 2 
senate pairing map. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Curtis Smith 
  



ALASKA REDISTRICTING BOARD  
WEBSITE RESPONSE 

 
 

 425 

Date: April 12, 2022, 11:48 am 
 
First Name: Lynne' 
 
Last Name: Langevin-Doran 
 
Group Affiliation, if applicable: 
 
Email or Phone Contact:  
 
Your ZIP Code: 99587 
 
Issue of Concern (Please provide map name if applicable): Redistricting 
 
Public Comment: Briefly - Girdwood should remain in the same district at South 
Anchorage and Bayshore. To combine Girdwood with Eagle River makes no sense, 
we are more than an hour away from that community. Communities that are in close 
proximity should be represented together not the opposite. 
  



ALASKA REDISTRICTING BOARD  
WEBSITE RESPONSE 

 
 

 426 

Date: April 12, 2022, 3:52 pm 
 
First Name: Kristine 
 
Last Name: Schmidt 
 
Group Affiliation, if applicable: 
 
Email or Phone Contact:  
 
Your ZIP Code: 99611 
 
Issue of Concern (Please provide map name if applicable): Senate District K 
 
Public Comment: Dear Alaska Redistricting Board, 
 
This message is to support Board Option 2 for the Anchorage Senate districts 
(particularly Senate District K). Board Option 2 keeps downtown, the Hillside, and the 
Eagle River together in a coherent and sensible way. 
 
And I oppose Board Option 3B, particularly with how it pairs South Anchorage with 
Eagle River, which is not coherent or sensible, and appears to be gerrymandering. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of my comments. 
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Date: April 12, 2022, 9:29 pm 
 
First Name: Brett 
 
Last Name: Barringer 
 
Group Affiliation, if applicable: 
 
Email or Phone Contact:  
 
Your ZIP Code: 99507 
 
Issue of Concern (Please provide map name if applicable): Redistricting 
 
Public Comment: I'm writing in support of map 3-B. Thank you. 
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Rep. Matt Claman Rep.Matt.Claman@akleg.gov 
 
Tue 4/12/2022 10:55 PM 
 
Juli & Peter: 
 
Please deliver the attached comments to the Board in advance of Wednesday’s meeting. 
 
Thanks, 
Matt Claman 










